ALASKA STATE LEGISLATURE

REPRESENTATIVE ANDY JOSEPHSON

To: Senator Robert Myers, Chair, Senate Transportation Committee
From: Representative Andy Josephson

Subject: Hearing Request for HB 104

Date: May 5, 2022

Senator Myer,

I respectfully request a hearing in Senate Transportation on HB 104. If passed into law in its current
form this bill would do two things: Increase the refined fuel surcharge under AS 43.40.005(a) by
$0.0055 per gallon and suspend the tax on motor fuels in AS 43.40.010(a) and (b} for one year (until
June 30, 2023).

| have included in this packet:

HB 104 Sponsor Statement

HB 104 version C (CSHB 104(FIN) am)

HB 104 Sectional Analysis- version C

Summary of Changes version A to version B

Summary of Changes version B to version C

Previous bill versions

HB104 Supporting Document — State Motor Fuel Tax Rates, Federation of Tax
Administrators

HB 104 Supporting Document — LFD Motor Fuel Tax Receipts 2018-2022
HB 104 Supporting Document - PWSRCAC Support Letter

HB 104 Refined Fuel Surcharge Summary Document

If you need any additional information or have questions, please contact me or my staff Elise Sorum-
Birk at (907) 465-4939. [ appreciate your consideration.

January-April: State Capitol, Juneau, Alaska 99801 « (907) 465-4939 » (800) 465-4939
May-December: 1500 W Benson Blvd, Room 403, Anchorage, Alaska 99503 « (907) 269-0265
Rep.Andy.Josephson@akleg.gov



